
TIMOTHY JOHN LINDGREN, LINDA LINDGREN vs. CODINGTON COUNTY, et al Case No. 14CIV19-000303

From: Linda Pace <lpedersen.pace@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 1:50 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] El19-003 Comments 

Please post these comments on in El19-003. 

Our wind lease contract in the Crowned Ridge Project expires in less than a month. We will not be resigning with 

NexEra, Crowned Ridge or any other wind turbine industry. 

We believe it is harmful to the environment. We do not want to put our neighbors and ourselves at risk. 

Should new shadow flicker, sound and negative effects studies be done to reflect our non-participator rights? 

We will not permit any trespassing by NexEra or its affiliates on our property. Because we will no longer have a contract, 

we will no longer accept towers, turbines, collection lines, construction including but not limited to: access roads or 

crane paths. 

Since our effects easement clause expires, we will not permit effects from the Crowned Ridge Project on or to our 

property or to the health of ourselves or our animals. 

Linda and Tim Lindgren 

16050 464th Ave. 
South Shore, SD 57263 
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